
Welcome to the December issue of Treescape® News.

Consistent with our cornerstone belief of Manaaki (or Support), we 
have a number of health based initiatives underway at Treescape®. 
 In this issue, we have drawn attention to hearing loss and the 
importance of hearing protection.

We are constantly seeking to improve the quality our services to 
provide a better customer experience. Further into our newsletter, 
we showcase two recent projects that demonstrate how we use 
innovation and experience to help clients - a Brisbane council job 
that involved a very early start and the temporary closure of an 
inner-city street, and a New Zealand land-clearing project where we 
not only used the very latest mechanical technology to perform the 
work, but filmed it safely with drone technology.

The newsletter is then rounded out with the launch of our new call 
centre and a community tree planting project in Brisbane.

Lastly, I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support 
of Treescape® this year.  We really appreciate it, and would like to 
wish you and your families a happy, relaxing and safe Christmas 
and New Year.

James Fletcher, 
Treescape® CEO
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Innovation

Case Study

Drone technology for 
land clearing

Treescape® Call Centre

Want a closer look at how the 
Treescape® team removes mature 
pine trees from a forest?

We used the latest drone technology 
to give you never-seen-before views 
of our excavator and the Waratah 
Head operating within the 90 m 
exclusion zone.

We have taken steps to improve 
Treescape®’s customer service 
and call centre performance.

To assist you efficiently, 
you can reach us Monday-
Friday between 8am-4.30pm, 
and, for urgent queries and 
emergencies we’re available 
24/7.

When Brisbane City Council rang 
us to help them remove a large 
deceased tree, we knew we could 
help. 

The hook? It was in the inner city, so 
we needed a 3am start and a specific 
health and safety plan to get the job 
done safely.

Normandy Tree 
Removal (Brisbane, 
Australia)

Testimonials Company News 

“Many thanks for providing 
an outstanding customer 
service.

Whether it is huge tree projects 
on our volcanic cones, big pine 
removals or politically motivated 
planting projects.”

David Stejskal
Auckland City Council

Read more

Read more

Email us 

See more

Community focus

Tree Planting in 
Brisbane 

Community Event

We love giving back! More than 50 
volunteers, more than 200 trees planted.

It was great to be in Graceville with 
Brisbane City Council in late November. 

Well done, team!

Learn more

Got feedback?
We’d love to get your feedback! 

Please let us know what you think.

21 Huia Road, Otahuhu, 
Auckland 1062

11 Quindus St, Wacol, 
QLD 4076, Australia

treescape.co.nz treescape.net.au

Connect  
with Treescape®

Health & Safety

Hearing Protection

Did you know it takes less than 5 
minutes to damage your hearing if 
you happen to be next to a running 
chainsaw without proper protection?

Today we are focusing on noise, the 
risks of hearing loss and preventing 
the hearing damage.

newsletter@treescape.co.nz 
P: +64 9 259 0572

Reduce noise related damage

0800 TREEWORK

https://www.treescape.co.nz/
https://www.treescape.co.nz/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Toolbox-01-Protect-your-Hearing-November-2018_External.pdf
https://www.treescape.co.nz/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Land-Clearing-Project.pdf
https://youtu.be/eCA6x7OS9E4
https://www.treescape.co.nz/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Normandy-Fig-Tree-Removal_October-2018-1.pdf
https://www.treescape.co.nz/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Graceville_Community-Planting-Event.pdf
mailto:newsletter@treescape.co.nz
mailto:newsletter@treescape.co.nz
tel:006492590572
www.linkedin.com/company/treescapeaustralasia/?originalSubdomain=nz
www.youtube.com/channel/UCPfliDnpSjJFxb5dxtc9kbg



